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18th May 2020 

 

Dear Year 2 Pupils, 

 

I hope that you and your families are all keeping well. It is quiet in school without you but I am glad that 

we are able to keep remain in contact through email, telephones calls and, most recently, our Zoom 

reading session!  I hope you will be able to join me again this week.  

 

I can see that you are working hard while we are not in school. Thank you for sharing your work with me 

- I have really enjoyed looking at the learning you have been doing at home. If you have any work that 

you are proud of, then please send them to the School Office – Mrs Barnard-Taylor and Mrs Clarke also 

enjoy seeing your work and photographs.  

 

We are sending further Home Learning packs out today, but please do not worry if you are still using the 

previous packs. Lots of you have told me about the additional activities that you have been doing and I 

am very impressed with your creative ideas.  

 

It is important to keep active while we are not in school. Here are some challenges that you can take 

part during half-term, while you are out getting your exercise: 

- Nature Picture: collect different natural items as you walk around the village or in your garden and 

make a picture with them. You can add your own drawings to them too!  

- Number Walks: take pictures or make a note of all of the different numbers you see on your walk. Can 

you put them in order when you get home or add them together?  

- Nature rubbings: take a crayon or pencil out with you and make rubbings of different places (the bark 

of a tree, the pattern on your garden path, the wall of your house) and then talk about the different 

textures and patterns that you have made.  

-Scavenger Hunt: write a list of things you would like to find on your walk, then tick them off when you 

do!  

 

I am really proud of how well you are working at home. Keep up the fantastic attitude and great work!  

 

Best wishes to you all 

 

Miss Bennett 
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